
 

Newsletter Friday 21st July 2023 

Every lesson counts  - your child must attend school every single day for 

the best chance of success! 

 



Our best attending classes this week are: 

 

1st Copper 98% 

2nd Ochre 97.7% 

3rd Bronze 97.6% 

 

Well done everyone! This is fantastic! 

 

Dear Families,  

 

During the summer holiday, children are looking forward to having more free time. For many, this will be 

spent online. Visit https://safetynet.skipseducational.org/parent-guides for information on keeping 

children safe online.  

Free school meals eligibilityWe know that circumstances for anyone can change at any time. If you have 

found that your personal circumstances have changed, it is always worth taking time to check if you are 

entitled to more support by using the link below. If you need any support or have any questions, please 

do not hesitate to contact usYou can check your eligibility for Free School Meals by clicking 

here:https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/birmingham 

Thank you for your continuing support for your child’s education this academic year and we look forward 

to welcoming everyone back to school in September. 

 

Have a wonderful summer. 

https://safetynet.skipseducational.org/parent-guides
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/birmingham


 

Kind regards, 

 

Ms Chapman 

Good Bye and Good Luck Year 6! We wish you all the best for Year 7!  

 

Thank you to all of the families for supporting Year 6 end of year celebrations this year. Click the video 

below to see them throw their caps!  



 

https://sway.office.com/45DyJe6t6eUOpY5o#content=FmS32ggRBAce18 

https://sway.office.com/45DyJe6t6eUOpY5o#content=FmS32ggRBAce18


 

Twitter is back! 



 



Our Twitter page is back up and running! Thank you so much to those of you who have given us a 

follow! 

 

Please head to @MPA_Primary 

 or click 

 https://twitter.com/MPA_Primary?t=0jffDwMic-nOEGXl2gPdIA&s=03  

to find daily updates about the amazing things your children are doing at school! 

Stars of Manor Park 

 

STAR OF THE YEAR! 

These children were especially chosen because they have shown all of our school values consistently 

throughout the whole year.  

             

Nursery     Raqeem 

Indigo       Mahmood      

Violet         Maisam         

Copper       Arfa      

https://twitter.com/MPA_Primary?t=0jffDwMic-nOEGXl2gPdIA&s=03


Gold            Abdilmalik                     

Aqua           Yaqub        

Turquoise   Abaloluwa 

Cerise        Layla      

Crimson       Alimatou        

Bronze       Praise                      

Ochre         Maria  

Ruby             Aseel         

Topaz            Mason     

Emerald       Nica     

Teal               Eryn       

 

A big well done to you all! 



House Points! 

 

House points :  

 

1st Edwards                      4525 

2nd  Berners-Lee      4439 

3rd  Edwards                     4395 

4th Aston                           4190 



Parent Courses Available for September! 

 

The Waiting Room has been developed for citizens across Birmingham to provide links to 100’s of 

Birmingham and Solihull based services that can help you take more control of your own health and 

wellbeing. It also provides links to key national organisations that can help you be more informed of the 

options available.  

Manor Park Academy use these services to support children and families. If you need any support or 

advice, call in at the office to discuss these services.  

Home - The Waiting Room (the-waitingroom.org) 

Dates for your Diary 

 

School finishes for Summer Holidays Friday 21st July (Staff Training Days 24th and 25th July)  

Return to school - 6th September (4th and 5th Staff Training Days)  

https://the-waitingroom.org/
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